
Report to 

Municipal Council 
 
Meeting Date: 
March 19, 2025 

Report Date: 
March 11, 2025 

Decision Requested:   
Yes 

Priority:      
Medium 

Direction Only:   
No 

Type of Meeting:   
RMC 

 
Report Title: Update - Replacement of Fire Department and Parks and 

Recreation Vehicles 
 

Recommendation:  
 
Proceed with purchase and upfitting of Fire Department replacement vehicle through 
Listowel Ford in the amount of $88,782.00. 
 
 
Background / Discussion: 
 
Following the February 19th, 2025 Regular Council meeting, Council requested that all 
quotes be brought forward as part of the final resolution for vehicle purchase. They are 
included as attachments to this report. 
 
 
Analysis 
 
Below is a breakdown of quotes received for Council’s review. 
 
Quotes below were provided for replacement ¾ ton truck. 
 

Vendor Cost 

Cambrian Ford  $66,784.00 

Savage Ford  $81,851.25 

Crosstown Chevrolet  $89,889.54 

Tremblay GM Chevrolet  $90,016.81 

Listowel Ford $62,987.00 
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Quote below was provided for a replacement ½ ton truck. 
 

Vendor Cost 

Cambrian Ford  $59,054.00 

 
 
Upfitting costs supplied below. 
 

Vendor Cost 

Apex Fire & Safety through Listowel Ford $25,795.00 

Battleshield Industries Ltd. $32,451.72** 

** This price does not include back rack, toolbox, or tonneau cover 
 
 
Conclusion: 
 
Purchasing the replacement truck through Listowel Ford and Apex Fire & Safety is the 
most cost and time effective replacement option.  
 
 
Prepared by: James D. Bertoia, Fire Chief 

 

 

 


